
 

 

 

 

 

MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

Report on 07-12-2018 

 

Mr.M. Chaitanya Kumar of 2013 batch visited the department of MBA on 07th 

of December 2018. He happened to talk with students of I MBA and II MBA. 

During his interactions with the students, he made the students to know 

Career building through hard work. He advised them to concentrate on career 

enriching programs specialised in finance, and to concentrate on career over 

abroad. He is working as a Business analyst, Hyderabad.  
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